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Open Events – Reception September 2024 
Please share our open days with prospective 
families of children starting school in 2024. 
Thursday 28th September 9.15 – 10.00am 
Monday 2nd October 9.15 – 10.00am 
Monday 2nd October 5.00 – 5.45pm 

Kind Regards 
 
 
 

 

Sophie Gosden 

Headteacher 

 

` 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 

Please have a read through our latest news and the exciting 
things happening at The Mill. 

Reading THANK YOU! 

Thank you to everyone who has supported their child with 
reading at home, sharing that special time every day with a 
book. It is great to see so many children with their reading 
journals completed and in school every single day - this earns 
them a green square on the class record, their teacher's praise 
and gratitude, and gives more chance of being picked out at 
random to choose a book from our fantastic vending machine 
near the school hall. Look out for details of book winners in 
future newsletters! 

‘How to be Successful’ Parent Workshops 

Thank you for taking the time to attend our ‘How to be 
Successful’ workshops for Years 1 to 6 in school over the past 
two weeks. In case you were not able to attend, please find 
the presentation slides below. 

‘How to be Successful’ Year 1     ‘How to be Successful’ Year 2 

‘How to be Successful’ Year 3     ‘How to be Successful’ Year 4 

‘How to be Successful’ Year 5     ‘How to be Successful’ Year 6 

Annual Nasal Flu Vaccination 
The NHS Immunisations Service will attend on Wednesday 4th 
October for the annual nasal flu vaccination. If you would like 
for your child to be vaccinated, please complete the booking 
with the Immunisations Service: Booking Details & Booking 
Guide. All vaccinations are carried out during school hours and 
children will be accompanied by a member of school staff. 
Children without consent by their parent or carer will not 
receive the vaccination. 

Hindleap Warren Residential – Current Year 5 

The current Year 5 cohort will be going on their Year 6 
residential trip to Hindleap Warren at the beginning of the 
next school year. We are hosting a parent meeting with 
information about this on Monday 9th October at 3pm in the 
school hall. 

Open Mornings 

Please see below for our upcoming Open Mornings on 
Wednesdays from 8.30 to 9.00am. Please sign in through the 
front office. Many thanks. 

KS 1 (Years 1&2) 27th Sept. KS 2 (Years 3-6) 4th Oct. 

KS 1 (Years 1&2) 11th Oct. KS 2 (Years 3-6) 18th Oct. 

Important - Parking and School Runs 

Polite reminder that we would appreciate your cooperation in 
being considerate to our neighbours and the community. We 
had several reports in recent days of dangerous behaviour and 
illegal parking. Please ensure when parking you do not block 
pavements, driveways and other cars. Please also do not block 
the school’s front gate. Many thanks. 
 

 

Attendance Cup Winners 

Congratulations to this week’s 
winners, our Year 4 classes 
had the highest attendance. 

Well done everyone! 

 

Forever Proud 
On Fridays, each class nominates their 
‘Forever Proud’ award winner who is 
announced in our whole school assembly and 
will receive their badge and certificate to take 
home. This week’s winners are: 

Year 1 Hepworth Muawiyah S 

Year 1 Monet Lyba M  

Year 1 Hockney Zululethu G 

Year 2 Goldsworthy Sonia M  

Year 2 Lichtenstein Anais A  

Year 2 O’Keeffe Skylar R 

Year 3 Hokusai Melanie C 

Year 3 Cezanne Alex K 

Year 3 Mondrian Oliver P  

Year 4 Kahlo Tommy M  

Year 4 Moore Graham P  

Year 4 Miro Jensen M 

Year 5 Rousseau Emi S  

Year 5 Egonu Adana O 

Year 5 van Gogh Emelia B 

Year 6 da Vinci Isabelle T 

Year 6 Riley Lema M 

Learning Without Walls Bhavyaa K 

Reading - Book Winners Miesha D, Erik B, Abubakar T -  
 and da Vinci class won a new book  
 for their reading corner. 

 
    
  

 

 

Diary Dates 

Inset Day 
Friday 29th September 2023 

Annual Flu Vaccination 
Booking Details & Booking Guide 
Wednesday 4th October 2023 

Individual School Photos 
Wednesday 18th October 2023 
(Further information to follow shortly.) 

Hindleap Warren Residential Information Meeting 
For parents/carers/children in current Year 5 classes 
Monday 9th October 2023 - 3.00pm in the school hall 

October Half Term 
Monday 23rd October 
to Friday 27th October 2023 

Christmas Break 
Monday 18th December 
to Friday 29th December 2023 
Back to school on Tuesday 2nd January 2024. 

 

 

https://www.themill-tkat.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/How-to-be-successful-at-The-Mill-in-Year-1.pdf
https://www.themill-tkat.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/How-to-be-successful-at-The-Mill-in-Year-2.pdf
https://www.themill-tkat.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/How-to-be-successful-at-The-Mill-in-Year-3.pdf
https://www.themill-tkat.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/How-to-be-successful-at-The-Mill-in-Year-4.pdf
https://www.themill-tkat.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/How-to-be-successful-at-The-Mill-in-Year-5.pdf
https://www.themill-tkat.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/How-to-be-successful-at-The-Mill-in-Year-6.pdf
https://www.themill-tkat.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/The-Mill-Primary-Academy-Parent-consent-letter.pdf
https://www.themill-tkat.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/How-to-Consent-for-Flu-Vaccinations-FINAL.pdf
https://www.themill-tkat.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/How-to-Consent-for-Flu-Vaccinations-FINAL.pdf
https://www.themill-tkat.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/The-Mill-Primary-Academy-Parent-consent-letter.pdf
https://www.themill-tkat.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/How-to-Consent-for-Flu-Vaccinations-FINAL.pdf

